PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD
. Petroleum Products Pricing Review
Invitation to Participate

The Public Utilities Board is conducting a review of issues related to the regulation of
petroleum products pricing in the province, including the schedule and process for maximum
price adjustments, extraordinary adjustments, benchmark prices, mark-ups and zone
differentials. This review is being conducted in three phases. Phase | will identify the specific
issues to be addressed in Phases Il and lll of the review.

As part of Phase | the Board has released a Consultation Document setting out information
related to petroleum products pricing regulation and the issues to be addressed in this review.
The expert engaged to assist the Board in this review, Kalibrate Canada Inc, has also completed
a report as part of Phase |. These reports and other information about the review, including the
work plan and schedule, can be found on the Board’s website.

How to Participate

The Board is now inviting participation in Phase | of the review. Further opportunities for
participation, including making a presentation, will be provided in Phases Il and Ill of the
review. Interested persons can provide their views as to the issues to be addressed by Friday,
February 10, 2023.

Contact the Board

Feedback form: www.pub.nl.ca
Email: ppreview@pub.nl.ca
Mail: Public Utilities Board
Petroleum Pricing Review
P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, NL A1A 5B2
Fax: 709 726-9604

All correspondence must include your full name, address, phone number and/or email.

For more information contact the Public Utilities Board at 1(866) 782-0006 or visit us online at www.pub.nl.ca



